
From:  "Malloch, Angela" <Angela.Malloch@transport.nsw.gov.au> 
To: "caroline.owen@planning.nsw.gov.au" <caroline.owen@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Date:  8/16/2012 11:53 am 
Subject:  TfNSW Response: MP11_0090 Student Accommodation on Blocks 3B, 3C and 10 at 
Central Park, Chippendale 
 
Hi Caroline, 
 
Transport for NSW (TfNSW) has reviewed the application MP11_0090 for Student accommodation at 
Central Park and has no objection to the proposal. Please note that Roads and Maritime Services and 
RailCorp will be providing a response separately, any issues raised should be taken into consideration by 
the Department of Planning and Infrastructure. 
 
Regards, 
 
Angela Malloch 
Senior Land Use and Transport Planner | Planning and Programs Division 
Transport for NSW 
 
T 8202 3562 | 
Level 3, 18 Lee Street, Chippendale NSW 2008 
PO Box K659, Haymarket  NSW 1240 
 
 
________________________________ 
This email (including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information and 
is intended only to be read or used by the addressee(s). If you have received this email in error, please 
notify the sender by return email, delete this email and destroy any copy. Any use, distribution, disclosure 
or copying of this email by a person who is not the intended recipient is not authorised. 
 
Views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of 
Transport for New South Wales, Department of Transport or any other NSW government agency. 
Transport for NSW and the Department of Transport assume no liability for any loss, damage or other 
consequence which may arise from opening or using an email or attachment. 
Please visit us at http://www.transport.nsw.gov.au or http://www.131500.com.au 


